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VSL CHANGE NOTICE 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Due to the “ HAIMA” typhoon influence, one of Flat Rack Container on Vessel 

RBD.BOREA 1621W on dumping, impact this vessel of salling. 

As a minimum to reduce impact on customers, ASL decided to arrange all of 

cargo on vessel RBD.BOREA 1621W on other ships in the shortest possible time to 

Haiphong, cargo will discharge in Haiphong around 28, Oct 2016. 

Sorry for the inconvenience. 
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